Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2014 12:02 PM

To: 'McPeters, Anne E'

Cc: D'Sa, Christopher P (Chris); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case RO0000039, Roadway Express, 1708 Wood St., Oakland, CA

Ms. McPeters,
Your extension request is approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: McPeters, Anne E [mailto:aemcpeters@burnsmcd.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2014 10:27 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: D'Sa, Christopher P (Chris)

Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO0000039, Roadway Express, 1708 Wood St., Oakland, CA

July 17, 2014

Mr. Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

Mr. Nowell,

This letter is in response to your May 21, 2014 request to complete a Well Survey Table and Figure requested by
Alameda County Environmental Health in response to the Request for Case Closure — Site Conceptual Model Request
prepared by Burns & McDonnell on behalf of YRC Worldwide, Inc. Burns & McDonnell has requested well data from the
Department of Water Resources (DWR) and Alameda County Public Works Agency (ACPWA) as instructed. At this time,
Burns & McDonnell has received well data only from DWR.



The DWR data received does not include well locations, and these locations must be determined by cross-referencing
old drilling logs for each well in order for the wells to be plotted accurately in the requested figure. These locations are
also required to measure distances from the well to the site, as requested for the Well Survey Table. If the ACPWA data
also lacks exact locations, more time will be required to prepare the table and plot the remaining wells. It is unlikely that
the ACPWA data will be received before the requested date of July 21, 2014 with enough time for this data analysis and
plotting.

On behalf of YRC Worldwide, Inc., Burns & McDonnell is requesting a 60-day extension to complete the Well Survey
Table and Figure documents. This will allow time to receive, analyze, and plot the ACPWA well data for a more complete
evaluation of the wells and sensitive receptors surrounding the site.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Ms. Anne McPeters, Assistant Environmental
Engineer, at (714) 989-2064.

Sincerely,
Anne McPeters

Anne McPeters, EIT
Assistant Environmental Engineer
Burns & McDonnell

1 Pointe Drive

Suite 540

Brea, CA 92821

Direct: (714) 989-2064

Main: (714) 256-1595

Fax: (714) 256-1764
aemcpeters@burnsmcd.com
www.burnsmecd.com

Proud to be one of FORTUNE'S 100 Best Companies To Work For

This e-mail and any attachments are solely for the use of the addressed recipients and may contain privileged client communication or privileged work
product. If you are not the intended recipient, and receive this communication, please contact the sender by phone at (816) 333-9400 and delete and
purge this e-mail from your e-mail system and destroy any other electronic or printed copies. Thank you for your cooperation.



